
Please join us for a monthly 

Bowl Painting Party 
A gathering to paint bowls as a benefit for the 

Empty Bowls Project Dinner ~ a fundraiser for 

Feeding Umpqua (our regional food bank) ~ will take 

place on the 2nd Tuesday of every month from 

5:00ish to 7:30ish at Over the Hill Ceramics, 

400 Lane St., Roseburg 

You actually access the business from Spruce Street, next door to  

Roseburg Glass 

 

 

It’s a painting party, after all, 

so please bring an appetizer to 

share, as well as your preferred 

beverage. Beer and wine are permitted. 

 

 

You don’t have to be an artist to paint a cool bowl. It’s a 

chance to let your creative juices flow, relax, have some fun, and 

enjoy delightful company. 

 

 

Please call me if you have any questions… 541-784-7494. 


